
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Case No. CTL-T-23-02 

Order No. 36271 

Contact: Adam Rush                                                                                  

Office: (208) 334-0339 

E-mail: adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov 

 

NEWS RELEASE: Commission approves amended certificate that reflects telecom utility 

changes. 

 

BOISE (July 25, 2024) – The Idaho Public Utilities Commission has approved an application 

from a telecom utility that reflects the sale of equipment and changes to the services it offers 

customers. 

 

CTC Telecom, Inc. applied to the commission to amend its Certificate of Public Convenience 

and Necessity to relinquish its right to provide voice and broadband services via fiber in Ada 

County. CTC Telecom told the commission it sold telecommunications equipment and facilities 

that were used to provide those services in Ada County. Millennium Networks, LLC bought the 

equipment and facilities, and is now the service provider.  

 

CTC Telecom said it will continue to provide fixed wireless services in Ada County under the 

name “Wildness Wireless” and does not seek removal of the right to provide that service. The 

commission approved the utility’s application to amend its Certificate of Public Convenience and 

Necessity  

 

Additional information is available at: puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7057. 
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